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Dear Parents and Guardians,

On ______________________ your child will enjoy Young Audiences’ Meet the Woodwind Family, a performance by musical ensemble North Winds, brought to your school by ______________________. 
Flute, Oboe and Bassoon voices are famously colorful and create a lively mix of sounds, songs and sights for the enrichment of very young students. Melodies, rhythms, movement and demonstrations are combined in this program that introduces students to the woodwind family of instruments. Experienced performers and educators, North Winds musicians guide students through an exploration of range, tempo, pattern recognition, storyline, and other key ingredients that go into performing live music by composers of every sort.

Talk about it! Ask your child about the program. You can use the following open-ended questions to start the conversation:

Tell me about the performance. What was the best part?
What surprised you? How did it make you feel?
What are you still wondering about? How can we learn more about that?

If your child enjoyed this program, we encourage you to reach out about how you can be involved in bringing the arts to schools. Please visit www.yamass.org to learn more about this and other Young Audiences’ Programs.
Young Audiences of Massachusetts // (617) 629-9262 // www.yamass.org
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